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Note:  During paving operations, the Contractor will have flaggers out in the road to help people 
navigate through construction and avoid trucks entering and leaving the work zone.  
 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Subdrain Installation 
So far this week, crews have worked on coring out the 
old shoulder on the East side of Highway 38. Today, 
they will install new subdrain to help keep 
groundwater away from the road. This helps to keep 
the subgrade in good shape and aid in a longer lasting 
product.   Tomorrow crews will pave the new asphalt 
shoulder, so be on the lookout for trucks entering and 
leaving the work area.  

South Street (Looking West at next stage of 
work) 
Friday, April 28th, the Traffic Control will switch 
to protect the West side of Highway 38. Traffic 
will be unable to turn West onto South Street 
from Highway 38 during this stage. Crews will 
be working on new Water Main, Storm Sewer, 
Concrete Pavement, and Asphalt Shoulders. 
This work is anticipated to take 3-4 weeks.  


